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THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL
LE PRESIDENT DU CONSEIL DE SECURITE

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

" In accordance with the provisions of Security Council resolution 689
(1991) and in the light of your report (S/1998/269), the members of the
Security Council have reviewed the question of termination or continuation
of the United Nations Irag-Kuwait Observation Mission (UNIKOM) and its
modalities of operation.

I have the honour to inform you that the members of the Security
Council concur with your recommendation that UNIKOM be maintained.
In accordance with resolution 689 (1991), they have decided to review the
question once again on 9 October 1998.

Please accept, Mr. Secretary-General, the assurances of my highest

consideration.
Hisashi Owada _
President of the Security Council
His Excellency
Mr. Kofi Annan

Secretary-General



